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October 5, 2017 

  

 

Premises LLC 

917 Rice Street 

St Paul MN 55117 

Occupant 

917 Rice Street 

St Paul MN 55117 

 

David Palmer 

917 Rice Street  

St Paul MN 55117 

 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 917 Rice Street 

 

Dear Owners or Interested Parties: 

 

This is to inform you that the property owner, Frank Adams, at 902 Albemarle Street has filed an 

appeal on a Vehicle Abatement Order to remove some vehicles from 917 Rice Street.  If you 

have an interest in part of the hearing discussion, you may attend the Legislative Hearing on 

Tuesday, October 17, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse, 15 W. Kellogg 

Blvd, St Paul MN 55102.  

 

Enclosed, please find the appeal application and the order.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

Encl. 

 

c: Lisa Martin (w/o encl) 

 Paula Seeley (w/o encl) 
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